
UNDERSTANDING 
CONTACT TRACING

Why is the health department contacting me? 
Once you are a confirmed case, the health

department is notified and will call to help track
your sickness. They can offer education and

guidance while monitoring symptoms.

Key tips to stay social but remain safe from COVID-19

Contact of case - if closer than 6 ft. for
longer than 15 minutes then Person B must

stay home and monitor symptoms. If a casual
contact of a confirmed case, self-isolation

should take place for 14 days after their last
contact with the confirmed case.

Visit RestartStark for more information!

IF CONTACTED BY THE HEALTH DEPARTMENT, PLEASE ANSWER OR CALL THEM BACK!

Confirmed case - self-isolate until
24 hours with no fever and
respiratory symptoms have

improved (e.g. cough, shortness of
breath) and 10 days have passed
since symptoms first appeared.

Contact of contact - should stay
home or monitor symptoms

only if Person B has developed
symptoms or tests positive for

COVID-19.
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